Primary 2

We have had a busy week in Primary 2. We have been
spending a lot of time out in the sun enjoying this lovely
weather and always reminding everyone; especially
Mrs Judd that we should be wearing sun cream! We
also started our own tea bar in class.
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We started off our week by
having a dip in the school
pool and because the

outdoor temperature is slightly higher we
really enjoyed this! However, our school
pool wasnt available on Tuesday so we
went to a LOVELY indoor pool up the road
and then finished the afternoon off by
making some pasta in sensory explorers.

Thursday, we attended The Hampshire School Games, this was a massive thing for
all of us as we were joining A LOT of other schools from Hampshire. We were all
nervous in our own way but we did fantastically and enjoyed playing KIN ball,
Quidditch and Water Polo!

The Hampshire School Games is a series of aclivities, events and competitions
delivered through Hampshire and Isle of Wight School Games Organisers and
Energise Me. It gives all local schools the opportunity to take part, regardless of
ability.

The Games inspires young people to be
physically active for life through positive
experiences of daily activity and
competition.

The School Games is about more than
competition. It's about getting active,
having fun, and supporting the wider
development of young people.




